
Public Notice Licensing Act 2003
New Premises Licence Application

Notice is hereby given that Metin Davudovic has applied to Thanet
District Council, PO Box 9, Cecil Street, Margate, Kent for a new
premises licence at the following premises:
The Mermaid, 34-36 Albion Street, Broadstairs, CT10 1NE
For the following proposed activities:
Supply of alcohol for consumption on and off the premises
providing it’s served with main meals.
Any representation in respect of the application should be made in
writing to the Licensing Department, Thanet District Council, PO Box
9, Cecil Street, Margate, Kent before 7th April 2021 using the online
representation form that can be found at the link below.
A copy of the application may be inspected online at
https://www.thanet.gov.uk/info-pages/applications-received-under-
the-2003-licensing-act/
Due to current restrictions the applications are unable to be viewed
in person.
It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement
in connection with an application. The maximum fine for which a
person is liable on summary conviction is a Level 5 £5000 fine on
the standard scale.
Date:


